Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District

Special Board Meeting
May 27, 2025

City of Moses Lake’s recognition of MLIRD’s Support for the Moses

Lake Fountain

The purpose of the May 27, 2025 Special Board Meeting of the Moses Lake
Irrigation and Rehabilitation District was for all of the Board of Directors to
attend the City of Moses Lake’s Council Meeting for recognition of MLIRD’s
Support for the Moses Lake Fountain. The record shows that President
Teals, Vice President Ketterer, Director Dexter, Director Perry, Director
Dart, and General Manager Sam Castro was present. The meeting took
place at 6:30 PM at 401 S Balsam Street, Moses Lake, WA. No action was

taken.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.
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